
Basel »SUAXbanr ing 136 »2ìth July 1958

Dear Sir!

I thank you for your very kind letter from 19th July. But

there must be some misunterstaading. Let me confess, that I

quite diagree with the principles and purposes of the
 m
£orld

Congress of Faiths11 «The re for e I can not see ®y Way, to become

a member of the cotnsil of this congress. Recognising the well-

minded character of your suggestion, sy own responsibilities

do not allow me to £Llov*

Yours respectfully


